

# INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST - II (2018-19) SUBJECT - ENGLISH CLASS - V SET - A

Date of Exam: 08-01-2019

Time Allotted: 1 hour Max. Marks: 20

(Note: This question paper consists of 2 printed pages. Please check that you have all

pages.)

#### **Section A: Reading**

## I. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

There was once a farmer who organised a competition between his dog and his rabbit. He made a hole in one of his biggest fields, and hid a carrot and a bone in it. He wanted to see which animal would find them first. The rabbit was very cheerful and he threw himself into looking for the carrot, digging here and there, very sure that he would find it. But the dog after sniffing around for a bit, sat down on the ground and began to complain how difficult it was to find one bone in such a big field. The rabbit dug for hours, and with every new hole, the dog complained even more about how difficult this was, even for the rabbit. The rabbit on the other hand, thought that each hole dug was one hole less that needed digging. When there was no place in the whole field left to dig, the rabbit dug a tunnel to right under where the dog had been lying all the time. There he found the carrot and the bone. This is how the dog lost due to his negative thinking. You see, he had already found the right place at the very beginning!

#### **Answer the following questions:**

 $(4 \times 1 = 4)$ 

- 1. a) Who participated in the competition?
  - b) What did the farmer hide in his field?
- 2. What did the rabbit do?
- 3. What did the dog do?
- 4. Find the opposite of these words from the passage:
  - a) positive
- b) end

#### **Section B: Grammar & Writing**

## II. a) Identify the type of the given sentences:

 $(4\times^{1/2}=2)$ 

- i) Open page 30 of your English book.
- ii) Kunal is an intelligent boy.
- iii) Have you finished your breakfast?
- iv) How beautiful the rainbow is!

b) Completo brackets:	e these sentence	s using the P	resent Perfect form of the v	verbs given in the $(4\times^{1/2}=2)$
	my aı	nswer sheet pi	roperly before submitting. (c	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
			er regarding the competition.	
			in Vishakpuri. (shift)	
iv)My mothe	r	_ me a new co	comic. (give)	
c) Make an i title to your		from the giv	ven outline in about 40-50 v	vords. Give a suitable (1×2=2)
in the crowd.	Varun took th	e boy to the v	and a little boy crying the volunteers they made annote thanked Varun.	•
	Section	on C: Literat	<u>ture</u>	
<ol> <li>Why w</li> <li>How c</li> <li>When</li> </ol>	an you tell that tl would Dr. Meriv	men ready to he children en vale worry abo	fly: stay at The Stag or Manor H njoy playing in the river? out Mr.Chips? What would h o further and he would lik	e then tell Mrs. Wickett?
IV. Give me a) feeble	anings: b) enlivened	c) arrayed	d) dais	(4×½=2)
V. Frame m	eaningful senter	aces:		(2×1=2)
a) swiftly	<b>g</b>	b) stagger		,
VI. Read the	e following extra	act and answ	ver the following questions:	$(1/2 \times 4 = 2)$
Scrub wi They wa	ge women by the thing the sand their pants should their clothes a ck they take the h	ns and pots.  and have their		
<ul><li>2. List or</li><li>3. Name</li></ul>	the poet of this p ne pair of rhymin any two househo the meaning of th	g words from old chores don	ne by the village women by the	ne river.



# INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST - II (2018-19) SUBJECT - ENGLISH CLASS - V SET - B

Date of Exam: 08-01-2019 Time Allotted: 1 hour

Max. Marks: 20

(Note: This question paper consists of 2 printed pages. Please check that you have all

pages.)

#### **Section A: Reading**

### I. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

There was once a farmer who organised a competition between his dog and his rabbit. He made a hole in one of his biggest fields, and hid a carrot and a bone in it. He wanted to see which animal would find them first. The rabbit was very cheerful and he threw himself into looking for the carrot, digging here and there, very sure that he would find it. But the dog after sniffing around for a bit, sat down on the ground and began to complain how difficult it was to find one bone in such a big field. The rabbit dug for hours, and with every new hole, the dog complained even more about how difficult this was, even for the rabbit. The rabbit on the other hand, thought that each hole dug was one hole less that needed digging. When there was no place in the whole field left to dig, the rabbit dug a tunnel to right under where the dog had been lying all the time. There he found the carrot and the bone. This is how the dog lost due to his negative thinking. You see, he had already found the right place at the very beginning!

# **Answer the following questions:**

 $(4 \times 1 = 4)$ 

- 1. What did the rabbit do?
- 2. What did the dog do?
- 3. a) Who participated in the competition?
  - b) What did the farmer hide in his field?
- 4. Find the opposite of these words from the passage:
  - a) positive
- b) end

#### **Section B: Grammar & Writing**

## II. a) Identify the type of the given sentences:

 $(4\times 1/2=2)$ 

- 1. Don't talk in the class.
- 2. Farah loves to eat ice cream.
- 3. What are you doing here?
- 4. How beautiful the rainbow is!

_	entences using the Present Perfect form of the	
brackets:	4	$(4\times 1/2=2)$
	the station already. (reach)	. (1)
	to our teacher regarding the competition	ı. (speak)
	our homework on time. (do)	
iv)My mother	me a new comic. (give)	
c) Make an interestititle to your story:	ing story from the given outline in about 40-50	words. Give a suitable (1×2=2)
in the crowdVar	in the crowd he found a little boy crying the run took the boy to the volunteers they made a tere unitedeveryone thanked Varun.	_
	Section C: Literature	
<ol> <li>How can you to</li> <li>Why weren't th</li> <li>Why did Harris</li> </ol>	wing questions briefly: ell that the children enjoy playing in the river? ne three men ready to stay at The Stag or Manor Is say 'he would go no further and he would like. Or. Merivale worry about Mr.Chips? What would	xe to die there'?
IV. Give meanings: a) feeble b) noo	ks c) brim d) dais	(4×½=2)
V. Frame meaningfu	ıl sentences:	(2×1=2)
a) remarkable	b) stagger	(22 2)
VI. Read the followi	ng extract and answer the following questions:	(½×4=2)
They wash their of Then back they ta  1. Name the poet 2. List one pair of 3. Name any two	their pans and pots. clothes and have their bath. ake the homeward path.	the river.

# The End